
Glorious Era: Celebrating the 75th Anniversary of the Motherland 

(28 September 2024) 

 

Our students participated in a celebratory event titled ‘Glorious Era: Celebrating the 75th 

Anniversary of the Motherland’, jointly organized by the Yuen Long District Arts Committee and the 

Yuen Long District Office of the Home Affairs Department on 28 September 2024 (Saturday) at Yuen 

Long Sports Centre. This event is held to commemorate the 75th anniversary of the founding of the 

People’s Republic of China. The school’s Flag Guards were honoured to be assigned the responsibility 

of raising the national flag at this significant and solemn event, and to participate in the Chinese-style 

Foot Drill Parade. The School Choir was also scheduled to lead the national anthem and perform 

songs. The National Day celebratory activities concluded in a lively atmosphere, enhancing our 

students’ sense of national identity and pride in their Motherland. 

 

Assistant Principal Mr. LO Wai-yan (9th left) takes a photo with our Flag Guards who participate in 

the Chinese-style Foot Drill Parade 

 

 

 

 
Assistant Principal Mr. LO Wai-yan (front row 1st left) takes a photo with our School Choir, who 

are responsible for leading the National Anthem and performing songs in the event  

  



 

 

 
Our Flag Guards take part in the Chinese-style Foot Drill Parade 

 

 

 

 
Our School Choir is leading the National Anthem 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 
The representatives of our Flag Guards with guests and the representatives from other schools 

 

 

 

 
The representatives of our School Choir with guests and the representatives from other schools 


